

## Dear Parent/Guardian,

I hope this letter finds you safe and well.

Due to the national easing of Covid restrictions, we are now able to return to hosting parents' evening in person at the Academy. Students will make appointments with their teachers in the week leading up to the evening. All consultations will be held in the main hall. Please find below the schedule of parents' evenings and written reports for the coming academic year.

## Year 7

Settling in evening – Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> October 2021 Parents' evening – Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> June 2022 Written reports – Week beginning 18<sup>th</sup> April 2022

### Year 8

Parents' evening – Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> November 2021 Written reports – Week beginning 6<sup>th</sup> June 2022

#### Vear 9

Parents' evening – Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> March 2022 Written reports – Week beginning 18<sup>th</sup> July 2022

### Year 10

Parents' evening – Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> February 2022 Written reports – Week beginning 18<sup>th</sup> July 2022

# Year 11

Year 11 virtual event (via Microsoft Teams) – Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> September 2021 Parents' evening – Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> October 2021 Written reports – Week beginning 21<sup>st</sup> February 2022

In addition to the written reports, students will receive attitude to learning grades in all subjects for each module of the year.

More information regarding the year 11 virtual event will follow shortly.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy in the usual way by emailing <a href="mailto:generalenquiries@priorypembroke.co.uk">generalenquiries@priorypembroke.co.uk</a>

Yours faithfully,

Mr G Warnock Assistant Headteacher Priory Pembroke Academy



